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Time Capsule Burial
Mayor Mayer and Council commemorat-

ed 325th Township’s anniversary with the 

time capsule burial

PAGE 4
Drive-In Movie Night this 

Weekend
Don’t miss the chance to enjoy this classic 

movie under the stars!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Get your Flu Shot!

When and where to get a flu shot this fall

Saturday, September 18, Mayor Mayer and Township Council buried a Time 

Capsule on the grounds of the historical Gabreil Daveis Tavern in the Glendora 

section of our town. The event commemorated the 325th anniversary since the 

township’s incorporation in 1695. Local groups and organizations were asked 

to submit their items of significance along with photos to be dug up in the year 

2070.

The ceremony was hosted by Township Council President Orlando Mercado. 

The speakers included Mayor David Mayer, President of Gloucester Township 

Historic and Scenic Preservation Committee Sharon Mickle, and John Welsh 

a resident of Gloucester Township and honorable veteran who turned 101 this 

year! (continued on Page 2)

Seeds of Gloucester Town-
ship’s History for Future 
Generations went into the 

ground last weekend



Seeds of Gloucester Township’s History for Future 
Generations went into the ground last weekend

“Today we are joined at this wonderful celebration of Gloucester Township’s 

past present and future. When the time capsule is open 50 years from now, 

residents will be reminded that those that planned  this capsule and those who 

placed the items in it did so because they cared about Gloucester Township. 

These items will have their own special meaning but combined as a whole the 

contents of this capsule will represent the past and remind that the past always 

shapes the future, “ said Council President Orlando Mercado.

“Thank you for joining us on the grounds of Gabreil Daveis Tavern to start a 

new chapter of our rich and vibrant history that dates back to 1600’s. A history 

that helped shape our county, our state, and our nation. As we celebrate the 

325th anniversary since Township’s incorporation, we hope that future gener-

ations take time to look back at generations that came before them, to under-

stand the challenges we faced and build upon those challenges with strength 

and innovation. This time capsule is a bridge to the future. In it is locked seeds 

of history that, when opened 50 years from now, will grow into living items and documents capturing this moment in the history of Gloucester Township,” 

said Mayor Mayer.

Thank you to all the organizations that submitted their items and everybody who made this event possible. Special thank you to our Public Works 

Supervisor Kevin Bucceroni who made this time capsule, all Public Works employees who set up the event, Gloucester Township Police Department, 

Historical Society, and the volunteers.

https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72157719873561033/with/51495866911/


Get a head start now and dispose of your old, unwanted 
prescription drugs for free at our Gloucester Township 
Police Headquarters before the National Take Back Day, 
Saturday, October 23, 2021!  
Take the time to collect all of your unwanted/ expired prescription drugs from 
medicine cabinets, kitchen drawers, and nightstands. Stop by the Gloucester 
Township Police Department at 1261 Chews Landing Road ANYTIME, or 
on October 23, 2021 between 10 AM and 2 PM, and place them into Project 
Medicine Drop box located at the Watch Desk. Reminder- we DO NOT accept 
liquids or syringes. Thank you!
The DEA’s Take Back Day events provide an opportunity for Americans to 
prevent drug addiction and overdose deaths. 
Read more here: https://takebackday.dea.gov/

2021 FALL 
LEAF COLLECTION 

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP 
HIRING!

The Camden County Department of Health and Human Services 

recommends everyone get a flu shot this flu season, especially 

children and seniors who are most vulnerable. The flu shots are 

provided for no-out-of-pocket cost.

There will be a flu shot clinic on October 15th at the Municipal 

Building in Gloucester Township from 10 am- 1pm.

For more times and dates as well as to pre-register please visit:

www.CamdenCounty.com

https://takebackday.dea.gov/
https://glotwp.com/job/laborers-leaf-season-temporary-position-nov2021-jan2022/
https://www.camdencounty.com/service/health-human-services/seasonal-flu-shots/


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

THIS SATURDAY!

Don’t miss the Gloucester Township Drive-In Movie Night this Saturday! The event 

will begin at 5:30 pm. Please enter via Peter Cheeseman Road or College Drive. 

Bring lawn chairs in case the main parking lot gets filled. Please turn off your head-

lights and put your hatches down to allow for a better view. Rain date notification 

will be made by 2 pm on Saturday. Rain date is Sunday, September 26th. 

Please enjoy the show!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!
Happening next week - The 20th Annual Diocese of Camden South 
Jersey Blue Mass.
Wednesday, September 29th 10:30 AM at Our Lady of Hope Parish 
701 Little Gloucester Road. All Police, Fire Fighters, EMS, public, 
and media are invited to attend! 


